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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Wanda Welch  

Address 
6235 Bumpy Oak Rd 
MD, La Plata 20646 

Phone 
2403045646  

Email 
wwelch79@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Please understand that knowing the expansion of a privately owned airport where the main highway, Route 210, is a dead end with 
no crossroads will once again be a huge waste of taxpayers hard earned dollars. County leaders in previous years wasted MILLIONS 
of taxpayers dollars when this type of proposal failed in the past. To consider such an industrial expansion in an extremely sensitive 
watershed and important estuary that depends on a balanced environment to survive and thrive is bound to upset and destroy the 
waterways and habitats for fragile, endangered species. The increased traffic, both in the air and on land, will contribute to tons of 
filthy pollutants for our children in the schools surrounding the airport and all residents living in the community. The noise which is 
already a problem to those of us who live in the area will destroy quality of life. The impact on our health from this additional 
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pollution destroys both our wildlife and human life. Please direct industrial growth to areas already equipped to handle the 
transportation needs and use roads designed to handle such traffic. Do not disrupt such a sensitive river and stream watershed that 
runs all around that airport property. This was a bad idea years ago and is still a bad idea today. Save our school children's health, 
save the health of those who live in this community, save that fragile waterway ecosystem, save taxpayers money from being 
wasted on an unnecessary industrial pollution latent project! We the many deserve to be protected from the few who will benefit 
from such an unnecessary industrial expansion. Please do not allow this proposal to pass. Do not expand the area around Maryland 
Airport for rezoning to industrial. Please work for the health and well being for the both humans and wildlife. Do not allow this 
industrial expansion on the Mattawoman Creek. With a main highway that leads to a dead end, businesses are not looking to 
western Charles County as a hub for gro  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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